
 

 

URGENT FIELD SAFETY NOTICE 
 
HALO VEST  
 
PRODUCT ENHANCEMENT – IMPROVED CPR ACCESS 
 

April 10, 2017 

 

AFFECTED DEVICES  

Össur Halo Vest Lil Angel Halo Vest 

545700L 545100K 
545800L 545100L 
545700K 545100S 
545800K 545150K 
545700S 545150L 
545800S 545150S 

 

ATTENTION  

Össur is committed to providing safe, high-quality medical devices to its customers.  
 
A halo vest naturally limits the accessibility to the chest in the event of an emergency situation, therefore we felt it 
important to send a safety alert reminding our valued Össur customers of this risk. This alert explains how to properly 
remove an Össur vest, as well as any additional actions required.     
 
In an effort to improve visibility of product removal instructions in the event of an emergency, Össur has redesigned 
the emergency CPR access labeling for the Össur Halo and Lil Angel Vests.  In addition to improved visibility, the new 
label uses symbols that can be universally understood. 

 

ACTION 
 
Please ensure all relevant personnel are trained in the proper removal of the Halo and Lil Angel Vest in the event of 
an emergency. Refer to the included CPR instruction documents for Halo and Lil Angel for training purposes. 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

REPLACEMENT EMERGENCY CPR ACCESS LABELS 

 

 

 
 

 

This notice is to be communicated to all those within your organization, and to any other organization where affected 
devices may have been provided or serviced. 
 
Please maintain awareness of this notice and recommended actions. 
 
Please contact customer service on this phone number for further information and assistance: 
Tel: +44 (0)8450 065 065 
 

 
Hulda Hallgrímsdóttir 
Vice President, Quality & Regulatory 


